
January 11, 2019 

 
From  

Conscient Infrastructure Private Limited 
10th Floor, Tower D, Global Business Park 
M.G Road, Gurugram,  
Haryana - 122002 

 

To 

The Haryana Real Estate Regulatory Authority, 
Gurugram 

 

Subject:  Registration of the project “Conscient One” to be developed in Sec-
109, Gurugram 

 

Sir,  

 

This is to inform you that some of the documents being mandatory to be 
uploaded on HARERA portal for registration of the project are not applicable on 
the Company hence the same are not being uploaded.  

 

Thanking You, 

For Conscient Infrastructure Pvt. Ltd. 

 
 

Sd/- 

Authorised Signatory 

 


